
Supporting Draft Letter – Fort St. Louis 

Whereas; funding has been provided in the past for upkeep and grounds maintenance to an estimated 

10ft wide right of way to the monument and a 20 sq ft area around the monument, 

Whereas; Fort St. Louis is a National Historic site, that has been a publicized as a location for 

archeological digs, 

Whereas; the site is in such a deplorable state it is embarrassing to tourist, visitors, adjacent land 

owners, Municipality of Barrington, and archeological groups performing digs, 

Whereas; it is difficult to find due to the poorly located and aged and damaged signage, 

Motion: Move to have COA draft a letter to the Dept. Of Environmental Climate Change and 

Parks Canada to ask the department to take initiative to repair, improve, and reinstate funding to Fort 

St. Louis in Port La Tour. 

Copies provided to: 

Honourable Jonathan Wilkinson – Minister responsible for Park Canada 

Honourable Bernadette Jordan (MP South Shore- St. Margaret’s – Minister of Dept. Of Fisheries & 

Oceans and Canadian Coast Guard 

Future MLA – TBD 

 

 


